
Advertisement for Proposals 
Morgan City 

ARCHITECTURAL DESIGN & CONSTRUCTION SERVICES 
Historic Morgan City Train Depot Project 

 
Proposals will be received by Morgan City via email for a Building Architect in connection with the 
Historic Morgan City Train Depot Project Update (“Project”) – a Project supported in part by Utah Arts & 
Museums, with funding from the State of Utah and the National Endowment for the Arts. Respondents 
shall be qualified in historic preservation projects and shall follow the Secretary of the Interior’s 
Standards for Rehabilitation.  
 
The RFP documents are available for download at www.jonescivil.com. The documents may be 
downloaded for free; however, the City requires each Proposer to go through the purchasing process as 
a way to help track downloads. The City will not provide any copies of the RFP documents.  
 
Submissions will be received via email to Rachel Turk, rturk@morgancounyutah.gov  no later than 5:00 
pm on February 14, 2022. All Proposals that are not received by the deadline will be considered late and 
will not be accepted. It is the Respondent’s responsibility to ensure the emailed Proposal is received. 
The City reserves the right to cancel and/or withdraw this Request for Proposals (“RFP”) at any time and 
to reject any and all Proposals submitted, for any reason, at its sole discretion.  

 
The Project shall be completed by June 30, 2022.   
 
Questions must be submitted via email to rturk@morgancountyutah.gov no later than 5:00 pm, 
February 11, 2022.  
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